
 

 

February 17, 2022 

 

The Honorable Delegate C. T. Wilson 

Economic Matters  Committee 

House Office Building Room 231 

6 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Dear Chairman Wilson: 

 

The Washington County Delegation voted unanimously to support “HB0311  Washington County 

- Alcoholic Beverages Licenses - Class 3 Winery” We respectfully request your support of this 

bill.   

 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me by email at 

William.Wivell@house.state.md.us, or by phone at 410-841-3447.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
William Wivell, Chair 

Washington County Delegation 
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